

CEO: Dr V J Ogden CBE BA (Hons) MA (Ed) EdD FRSA Registered Office: Richard Street Commercial Road London E1 2JP

info@mulberryschoolstrust.org www.mulberryschoolstrust.org

7th June 2024

Dear Parents / Carers.

It is my pleasure to contact you about the Mulberry Schools Foundation, a charity which has been set up by the Mulberry Schools Trust and which we are launching on 10th July 2024 at a special event.

As a committed teacher in Tower Hamlets, having served the community for 18 years as headteacher of Mulberry School for Girls and lately as the Chief Executive of the Mulberry Schools Trust, I have worked to establish the Foundation to raise money to support projects for Mulberry's students, their families, and the whole school community. I know how difficult things can be with the cost-of-living crisis and the long-term effects of the pandemic. There is a whole range of work that we could do to offer more to our children. As well as working locally, we are particularly excited that the Foundation will help the Trust expand its work to help students engage internationally – so important now in our global society.

More information can be found at http://mulberryschoolsfoundation.org/, but if you have a specific question, please email info@mulberryschoolsfoundation.org.

To make sure we get the Foundation off to the best start possible, we will be holding our launch event locally at Wilton's Music Hall on Wednesday 10th July. It will be an amazing creative showcase for students in schools across the Trust and we are delighted to be joined by some very special guests.

Some free spaces are available to parents and community members. If you are interested in attending, please email info@mulberryschoolsfoundation.org. For those that wish to make a donation, tickets can also be purchased for £30 or £50 at https://bit.ly/MSFWiltons. The ticket money will go to the Foundation.

Anything you can give would mean a huge amount and go straight back into work supporting Mulberry's communities and the wider work of the Foundation. There are other ways to donate, for example at https://tinyurl.com/MulberryDonate. There is absolutely no obligation to donate at any point and you can give as much or as little as you want. However, we will be grateful for any support.

It is my privilege to serve this community. Thank you so much for your support.

Yours sincerely,



Dr V J Ogden, CBE Chief Executive Officer.

Our schools

















Professional Development and Training





Mulberry Changemaker Programmes











GIOBAL

Mulberry Scholars Academy A top university accelerator programme





SHOULDER TO SHOULDER

AN EVENING WITH MULBERRY ARTS IN SUPPORT OF THE MULBERRY SCHOOLS FOUNDATION

WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY 2024 7.00PM

WILTON'S MUSIC HALL. GRACES ALLEY. LONDON E1 8JB

SCAN TO BUY

BOX OFFICE: 020 7702 2789

WEBSITE: WILTONS.ORG.UK

BUY TICKETS AT: BIT.LY/MSFWILTONS

MULBERRY SCHOOLS TRUST IS TAKING OVER THE LEGENDARY WILTON'S MUSIC HALL FOR ONE NIGHT ONLY.

A HOST OF STUDENTS WILL BE JOINED BY SOME FAMOUS FACES AS THEY PERFORM AN INCREDIBLE RANGE OF THEATRE. MUSIC AND POETRY.

THE EVENT IS BEING HELD TO RAISE MONEY FOR THE MULBERRY SCHOOLS FOUNDATION — OUR CHARITY THAT SUPPORTS. DEVELOPS AND CHAMPIONS YOUNG PEOPLE AND THEIR FAMILIES. AS WELL AS BUYING A TICKET THERE WILL BE MANY OTHER WAYS TO DONATE ON THE NIGHT.

⊗ WWW.MULBERRYSCHOOLSFOUNDATION.ORG







